From:

Sent: 23 July 2015 18:48
To: Planning
Subject: Comments on 2015/3530 P

As the closest neighbours of number :
22 Frognal Way
we have reviewed their proposed plans in detail and confirm that we have no objections to their planning
application.
In fact we welcome their very tasteful design.

Mr. & Mrs. San have made such an improvement on all the other designs to the property that have been displayed
earlier, that we feel they will enhance the surroundings of Hampstead village tremendously.

They chose a style which will improve Frognal Way as well as keeping the area very countrified and green.
Coming down the lane from Church Row, the new house will be hardly noticeable, in fact it will enhance the view
that the residents from Church Row will look at.

We trust the proposed plans will be accepted as we have been neighbours to a derelict property for too many years.
Best regards,

Lewis and Monique Cadji
( 20, Frognal Way )



